
 
 *Your child has a booklet  

called                                           called “Things I need to  

                                                know in Primary 3” – please  

                                                spend some time each  

                                                evening becoming familiar                                   

enin                                            with the activities*  

Literacy 
Reading: Please ensure you 

spend some time listening to 

your child reading a story 

every night. Encourage them 

to sound out any unfamiliar 

words and to attempt to 

read for themselves. 

Spelling: your child is 

currently working on their 

sounds. Please spend time 

going over them.  

Keywords: encourage your 

child to learn their 100/200 

keywords. Try taking a few 

each night to go over.  

Topics 
Our focus for World Around 

Us this term is “Home 

Sweet Home” – we will be 

looking at Houses and 

Homes in the past, houses 

around the world and animal 

homes. 

Questions/ Queries 

If you wish to speak to a Primary 3 

teacher, please do not hesitate to 

message us via Seesaw or to wait 

behind and see us after all the 

children have been collected. We 

have an open-door policy and are 

happy to help!       

 

Reminders 
School closed on Friday 30th Sept for 

staff training. 

 

Halloween Holidays 

School will be closed on  

Monday 31st Oct and Tues 1st Nov. School 

will reopen on Wednesday 2nd Nov. 

 

Break 

Healthy break includes: fruit, vegetable, 

crackers, small sandwich or yogurt and 

water. 

Allergies 

Please remember that we are an ‘Allergen 

Aware’ school. Please ensure children do 

not have nuts, kiwi, egg or rapeseed in 

their snack or lunch. Thank you. 

 

Numeracy 
Please encourage your child to learn their 

number stories – starting with the 

number story of 4 this week. Children will 

work on a new story each week. Please 

spend some time going over these. (They 

can be found in “Things I need to know in 

Primary 3”). We will also focus on writing 

and recognising numbers to 100 and how 

to use the 100 Square. 


